
June 14, 2021 

Re: MTO 2018-2001 – Notice to Stakeholders – Closure Notification of South Service Road On-Ramp 
to QEW EB 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Michael Campaner and I am a Project Coordinator for Toronto Zenith Contracting Ltd. 
working under capital contract for the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) on MTO Contract 2018-2001 
along the QEW corridor between The East Mall and Dixie Road. 

In accordance with MTO Contract 2018-2001, Toronto Zenith Contracting Ltd. is required to implement 
a long-term temporary closure of the South Service Road on-ramp to QEW Eastbound for the highway 
work. 

Toronto Zenith will be implementing the closure in accordance with the diagram below beginning on 
Monday, June 28th, 2021 at 5:30AM and will be re-opening the on-ramp on May 17th, 2022.  A Detour 
Route (D-11 Route depicted on second page) will be in place for this closure to redirect traffic accordingly.  
There will be signage enhancements to mitigate infiltration of detour traffic through the Orchard Heights 
residential neighbourhood. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 
mcampaner@torontozenith.com or on my mobile at 647-202-5826. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Campaner, Project Coordinator Received by: ____________________ 
Contractor Representative     Contract Administrator 

Date: 6/14/2021  Time & Date: ____________________ 
MTO 2018-2001-140mc 
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